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SAMPLE LETTER TO PARENTS

Dear Parent or Guardian:

As part of the regular academic program, your son or daughter will have the opportunity to participate in a Toronto District School Board Outdoor Education Program at Mono Cliffs Outdoor Education Centre from                                   to                                             .
The programs at Mono Cliffs are directly linked to the Ontario Curriculum that students are studying in their city classroom.  At Mono Cliffs the in-school curriculum comes alive with direct, hands-on experiences immersed in a natural environment.   Learning is given a deep relevance and it is always fun and engaging.
Our number one priority is your child’s health and safety.  The confidential Parent/Guardian Permission for Excursion Form, Medical Information Form, and Agreement to Participate Form must be filled out, and sent back to the home school as soon as possible.  If your child has asthma or environmental allergies and requires medication such as an epi-pen or puffer, please make sure she/he brings this medication on the trip.  

Our caterer is able to cook for almost every dietary need if they know of these needs before your child’s visit.  Please provide this information on the Medical Information Form.

Your child will need a cold “ready-to-eat” lunch for the first day.  It should not include peanuts, nuts and nut products.  Please check the labels so that no food contains even traces of nuts.  We encourage you to pack a waste-free lunch using reusable containers.  Please see the attached Waste-free Lunch flyer.

We are confident that your child will find her/his visit to the Mono Cliffs Outdoor Education Centre an enriching and enjoyable experience.  

Visit our website for more information and some pictures of our facility and programs:  schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/monocliffs
